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Sheep visit Shenton College
Shenton College students will get a real taste of the country life when they are greeted by flocks of sheep on the school oval next Tuesday.
Farmers, sheep and dogs will all visit the school as part of the ‘Sheep at School’ program aimed at increasing students’ knowledge and understanding of science and primary industry.
Department of Education and Training director general Paul Albert said the ‘Sheep at School’ program would spark the interest of students in an area that was growing in popularity among city students.

“Recent trends show a huge increase in the number of students from urban areas and non-traditional farming families enrolling in the Department of Education and Training’s agricultural colleges,” Mr Albert said.

“Public schools are catering for all students by providing programs such as this that offer a range of career options.”

Students will see demonstrations from sheep dogs, meet Fyfe the 150kg tame ram, listen to information sessions from farmers and participate in a range of learning activities.

Shenton College Academic Talent Program coordinator Warwick Mathews said the day will provide students with the opportunity to broaden their knowledge about primary industries.
“Having the sheep at school will take learning outside the classroom, allowing students to become involved in a more hands on approach to education,” Mr Mathews said.
“Students will listen to talks from farmers and participate in activities to show how primary industry relates across a range of subject areas including science, English and art.”
Farmers from as far across the State as Lake Grace and Narrogin will travel to the Shenton College for the day with 35 Merino and White Suffolk sheep, and three sheep dogs.
They will provide information sessions for students on a range of new initiatives that have led to the Australian farm industry becoming increasingly sophisticated.

Students will learn about the evolution of the White Suffolk sheep that can grow at up to one kilogram a day, and the Bioclip process where sheep are injected with natural protein that allows them to shed wool in 28 days, providing farmers with higher quality wool. 
The ‘Sheep at School program’ is a joint initiative with The University of Western Australian and has been funded by the Australian Sheep Cooperative Research Council (CRC).
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